
This Week’s Attendance Figures: 
 

Whole School – 93.9% 

Reception – 86.7%  

Years 1/2 – 93.2%    

Years 3/4 – 98.1% 

Years 5/6 – 97.8%  

 
 
 

 

School Dinners 
Please remember dinner money is 

now £2.41 and paid via 

PARENTPAY 

 

3-week menus on website. 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    

Week 3 

Cost for the 7 weeks the children are 

in school – Spring 2 

Daily   £2.41 
Weekly: £12.05 

Half term  £60.25 (25 days) 

 

Letters/emails sent out recently: 

Sports club letters 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

      
  

    
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BYLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER              Friday 24th March 2023 
* 

 

Important Diary Dates: 
Mon 27th Mar   Parents’ Evening – school hall 3:30pm – 5:30pm   - EYFS, Year 3&4, Year 5&6 

Weds 29th Mar  Parents’ Evening – school hall 4pm-7pm         - Whole School 

Thurs 30th Mar  Learn With Me – Year 5&6 

Fri 31st Mar   Break for Easter  

Mon 17th April   Children return to School. 

Tues 18th April  PettyPool meeting for parents – 9am in school 

Mon 23rd & Tues 24th April Year 3&4 residential to PettyPool. 

Mon 1st May   Bank Holiday 

Mon 8th May   Bank Holiday 

Tues 9th May – Fri 12th May KS2 SATs week 

Mon 15th May – Fri 26th May Swimming pool in school 

Fri 26th May    Break for Half Term holiday 

   http://byleyprimary.schools.uk.com 

 

                    PTA 

Next meeting – 19th April @ 7pm in school. 

Byley Busy Buddies 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK & PAY IN ADVANCE 

Please use the Busy Buddies phone number to book 07508 949986 
(Our club closes as 6pm. Late collection will result in additional charges.) 

 

 

A message from Miss Whittingham:   

What a very busy week it has been for everyone. There has been so much to 

celebrate in school. 

Learn with Me: this week we had sessions for EYFS and Year 3/4. Both were very 

well attended and the feedback was so positive – thank you! The next one is for 

Year 5/6 on Thursday 30th March @ 9:00. Please do attend if you can. 

Lunchtime Stars: this week, I have had the pleasure of having lunch with Archer, 

Alexa, Polly, Logan, Jasper, Hunter and Havana. I am looking forward to having 

lunch next week with children from Year 5/6. 

Down Syndrome Day: it was so lovely to see the children wearing their odd socks 

to school. The gingerbread socks were very popular! During assembly. Miss Sobutta 

shared a short film of her brother who has Down Syndrome. The video had been 

made and used for an advert in cinemas during the 1990s to highlight the 

importance of equality for all. Her brother was a 9 times British Gymnastic 

Champion with over 100 gold and silver medals; he was performing some incredible 

gymnastic skills in the film. Thank you to Miss Sobutta for sharing this film and 

telling us about her brother’s amazing achievements. 

Parents’ Evenings: see below for dates and times. Please arrive 5 minutes before 

your appointment time. The meetings will take place in the school hall.  

KS2 Spring Concert - Wednesday 22nd March @ 6:30: the KS2 children gave 2 

fabulous performances on Wednesday. I was SO proud of all those who took part. 

Thank you for all the support. £100 was donated – this will go to the upkeep of the 

instruments, music stands and ‘The KS2 Show’ next term. 

Byley Rose Fete Meeting Saturday 25th March at 3pm in Village Hall. Please 

attend if your child wants to take part in the Byley Rose Fete. It would be brilliant 

to see as many Byley school children involved as possible. 

 World of Work (WOW) Week: this will be the first week back after Easter - 

week of 17th April. As last year, I am asking for parents, carers, grandparents 

etc.to come into school to talk to the children in assembly about the job they do. 

How they got into it, why they enjoy it. Please email me at: 

head@byley.cheshire.sch.uk to volunteer and for more information. I will then be 

able to start putting a timetable together. 

Thank you for your continuing support, Elizabeth Whittingham. (Headteacher). 

http://byleyprimary.schools.uk.com/
mailto:head@byley.cheshire.sch.uk


  
 

 

 

 

 

Please help raise funds for our school by checking out through the easy 

fundraising website. It’s easy to do and costs nothing. Go to the link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/byleypta/ 

Click on support cause and then create an account. This means you can then visit thousands of websites 

through the easyfundraising site and the retailers will make a small donation to the PTA. 

You can also set up reminders on your toolbar so that when you visit one of the named sites it will ask 

you if you want to donate – this will not cost you ANYTHING and saves you visiting easyfundraising to 

see your chosen shopping site is listed. 

Any funds the PTA make go straight back into making our school an even better learning environment 

for our children, so any help is greatly appreciated. 

If you need any more information, please contact:  

Catherine Peake-Wildman  

wildmanc19@yahoo.co.uk 
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